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Welcome to “One World One Future” we look forward to new 
friendships and new ways to look after and respect the planet we 
live on and the people we share it with. By doing this we can look 
forward to entering Girlguidings new centenary ready to widen our 
horizons. 

Welcome Yellow Neckers without you we would not have a 
camp 
 
Welcome Orange Neckers for offering your time to give the 
Guides special opportunities 
 
Welcome Green Neckers for volunteering your time to be of 
service to your Guiding community 
 
Thanks to all those in Red Neckers without whom we would not 
be here at camp together. 

Our camp logo above was designed by  
Chloe Huxley  
 
Girlguiding Clwyds Environment Challenge Logo was 
designed by Giverney Blomeley 
The designs of Chloe and Giverney were chosen from 
many entries from around the County thanks to all 
those of you who took part. 

Please take time to read or listen to our camp rules, these are important to 
follow so everyone can enjoy their stay at Ty Clwyd. 
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Information points are: 
• Notice Boards & Post Boxes in the House 

Daily Dragon - watch out for Daily Dragon reporters & 
photographers, 
Please get your photos & stories to the team 

• Camp Challenge booklets 
• Environment Challenge Booklet 
• Guiders in Red Neckers 
• Service Team in Green Neckers 
• Daily visit to your sub camp by our sub-camp co-ordinator 

(Jane Barham) look out for a wondering Dragon!!! 
• Notice boards in the Events Marquee 

 
Don’t forget to add you ideas and wishes to the Peace Board in 
the Events Marquee, by writing on dragon scales. 

Tomorrow everyone 
should meet in the Event 
Marquee at 1.30pm for 
the start of the 
Environment Trail. 
 
There will be optional 
morning activities running 
each morning either on a 
sign up basis in the 
house or on a first come 
first served basis from the 
Dragon Games Zone 
based in the sheds by the 
house.  


